
Mr. Clyde E. Kemp, Jr., MBA June 21, 1993
Manager
Project Development and Contracts 
Sierra Energy Company 
P.O. Box 20200 
Reno, Nevada 89520
Dear Mr. Kemp:
As a duly elected member of Crow Tribal Executive Committee, I 
hereby request copies of any and all information which Sierra 
Energy Company has in its possession about an electric power plant 
proposed on the Crow Reservation by Sierra Energy Company, or 
Sierra Pacific Resources Company.
There are many rumors around and I want to know the facts. Also,
I specifically hereby request a copy of the "Memorandum of 
Understanding" entered into for the proposed project by Clara 
Nomee, who has not informed the duly elected members Executive 
Committee, or Crow Tribal Members, of its contents.
Why is the information about this Project apparently being kept 
secret from the Executive Committee, and from all the members of 
the Crow Tribe. Does your company know about this apparent 
secrecy?
This information should be available to all members of the Crow 
Tribe, as well as those of us on the Executive Committee, so that 
we can all make an informed decision about the merits of the 
proposed Project.
Sincerely yours,

Dennis Beaumont, Pryor District Representative 
Crow Tribal Executive Committee 
Box 265
Pryor, Montana 59066 
CC : Big Horn County News 

Billings Gazette 
Ada Deer
(Nominee -- Assistant Secretary of the Interior for Indian 
Affairs)
Indian Country Today 
Wilma Mankiller
Principal Chief, Cherokee Nation
Clara Nomee, Madam Chairman
Crow Tribe of Indians


